
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
Terradyne Engineering, Inc.

Terradyne Engineering, Inc.
has filed with the Agency an Affidavit as defined by NCTRCA Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 49 CFR

Part 26 and is hereby certified to provide service(s) in the following areas:

This Certification commences March 8, 2021 and supersedes any registration or listing previously issued. This
certification must be updated annually by submission of an Annual Update Affidavit. At any time there is a change in

ownership, control of the firm or operation, notification must be made immediately to the North Central Texas
Regional Certification Agency for eligibility evaluation.

 
Issued Date: March 8, 2021 
CERTIFICATION NO. IMDB29785N0322

__________________________________________
Certification Administrator

NAICS 541330: ENGINEERING SERVICES



Denver Economic Development & Opportunity 
101 W. Colfax Avenue, Suite 850 | Denver, CO 80202 

www.denvergov.org/economicdevelopment 
720-913-1999

July 29, 2020 

Terradyne Engineering, Inc.
354 E. Glade Road
Euless, TX 76039

The Division of Small Business Opportunity is pleased to inform you that Terradyne Engineering, Inc. is certified as a Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise (DBE) pursuant to the US Department of Transportation's Regulation 49 CFR Part 26. Your firm will be listed on 
the Colorado Unified Certification Program's (UCP) on-line directory of eligible DBEs at www.coloradodbe.org.  

Terradyne Engineering, Inc. is eligible to participate as a DBE on US Department of Transportation financially-assisted projects in 
Colorado in the work codes appearing as part of your firm's listing on the directory as eligible to be counted toward DBE participation. 
It is your responsibility to manage your firm's work codes to ensure they are correct.  

NAICS 541330: GEOLOGICAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
NAICS 541380: GEOTECHNICAL TESTING LABORATORIES OR SERVICES 
NAICS 541380: SOIL TESTING LABORATORIES OR SERVICES 

The anniversary date of your firm's DBE certification is March 31, 2021. You will be notified prior to the anniversary date that eligibility 
must be re-evaluated. However, if you do not receive notification from this office, it is your responsibility to contact us. Pursuant to 49 
CFR 26.83(i), submittal of this information is required to ensure that there is no interruption of your firm's status as a certified DBE. If 
any changes occur in the firm's legal structure, ownership, management, control, or work performed, you must notify the division 
immediately. 

Sincerely, 

Adrina Gibson 
Director of the Division of Small Business Opportunity 
Office of Economic Development | City and County of Denver 
P: (720) 913-1701 | adrina.gibson@denvergov.org 




